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County Libraries Hosting Fan Fiction Writing Contest 
 
DEFIANCE – Didn’t like how your favorite book ended? Rewrite it. 
Have theories about a character? Defiance Public Library System 
wants to hear them.  
 
DPLS is hosting a Fan Fiction Writing Contest from July 1-28, with the 
winning entry to be distributed in the libraries in booklet form (and 
shared in the libraries’ monthly newsletter).  
 
Adults can submit a fan fiction short story reimagining a character 
or section of a book for a chance to win. Entries can be submitted 
to Defiance Public Library on or before July 28 at 5 p.m., or via email 
to vwestrick@defiancelibrary.org.  
 
Writings must be submitted with a cover page, be between 3,000-
5,000 words, and rated PG-13. The winning writer will be notified on 
August 11.  
 
For complete contest rules, visit defiancelibrary.org/fanfic. 
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Defiance Public Library 
320 Fort St. 
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Johnson Memorial Library 
116 W High St. 
Hicksville, OH 43526 
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Sherwood Branch Library 
117 N Harrison  
Sherwood, OH 43556 
ph. 419-899-4343 
fax. 419-899-3479 
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